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It has been a long hard winter for many. But, 
thanks to your generosity, Mother Hen Foundation 
has developed sustainable training for our families 
in Pakistan, Kenya, Uganda and The Philippines. 
Pilot Poultry Project (PPP) is our focus for this 
newsletter. Initiated by Pastor Kevin, chicken farming 
is an ideal way for MHF families in Kenya to support 
themselves and their communities.  

A year ago, funding setbacks meant we needed a 
more cost efficient way forward. We reduced costs by 
dividing PPP into stages and sourcing online 
government training, We then delivered the project 
despite the farmers living in different areas. 

Kenya is a beautiful country with different landscapes 
between East and West, a rich cultural heritage and 
diverse population. Kenya is larger than France, so 
travel and communications are challenging. 

The Kenyan Four (from top) Pastor Dickson from 
Nairobi; Rev Samwel Kiobo from Migori; Reuben 
Koech from Kericho and Francis Kutondo from 
Mumias have worked hard to build their coops to the 
specifications for 20 birds. MHF has funded this, plus 
initial medicine and food. We are now in the final 
stages. Pastor Dickson says “I can't wait to see what 
God is up to with this project in Kenya and beyond!” 

Christmas Presentation, Craft Sales and donations 
raised £716 for the project so far. Special thanks to 
our friends and donors, trustees Rev David Howell 
and Elaine Venning, and St Matthews Church 
Cainscross for enabling these.

Please help us to complete our PPP and get those 
hens laying ! We need a final £200!  
Stage 4 is £160 for purchasing suitable chicks and  
Stage 5 is £40 for  food until the birds begin laying, 

Pilot Poultry Project fulfils MHF objectives for 
sustainable training. Your gift goes direct to Pastor 
Dickson to administrate project completion. Please 
give by prayer, donation or sponsorship.

Give via electronic bank transfer Lloyds Business Account 
Mother Hen Foundation Sort Code 30-98-97 Acc No 83725363 
or cheque to Mother Hen Foundation, 8 Hunsdon Manor 
Gardens, Weston-under-Penyard, Ross on Wye HR9 7FQ     
WITH BIG THANKS AND EVEN BIGGER EASTER BLESSINGS  

Hoping for 
Easter Eggs in 
Kenya 
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